
 As the consolidation process goes forward, who has the authority to make decisions 
regarding the new municipality’s personnel or operations, etc.? What is the time frame for 
making these decisions? 
 

The TTF is an advisory body. Its charge is “to recommend and facilitate appropriate actions 
and decision concerning consolidation.”  

 

The two governing bodies have the authority to make decisions. 

 

Currently, the TTF has divided its work into 8 subcommittees. Meetings and minutes of the 
subcommittees are on the CGR website (www.cgr.org/Princeton/transition) as is a timeline 
of the work through the rest of this year.  

 


